
School is reopening on Monday, 30th August, 2010. 

6th Class 2010! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We wish all the 6th class well as they leave Tirelton NS. 

Ann Beechinor visited the school 25th May.  She is an Arts Facilitator 
with the School Development Planning Support Scheme.  She spent 
the day working with the children on construction using paper.  
Everyone enjoyed the day and some of the creations may be seen on 
the website - www.tireltonns.ie 

Life Time Lab 
On Tuesday, 1st June children from 4th, 5th and 6th classes visited the 
Lifetime Lab in Cork.  There they spent the day experimenting, 
investigating  and discovering, focusing in particular on geology and 
rock types in Cork.  A great day was had by all. 

New Entrants 
We have 16 Junior Infants enrolled for this September.  They came to 
school for a half day on Friday, 18th June to get the feel of the school. 

We say thank you to Mr. Nolan for all his work and help during the 
year.  He has contributed a great deal to our school. 
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Our School Tour took place to Glen Resource Centre, Cork on 
Wednesday, 19th May.  A great day was enjoyed by all the children! 
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First Holy Communion 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Eight children  celebrated their First Holy Communion in Toames on 8th 
May.  Everyone had a great day and the children were super.  Great 
thanks is due to Mr. Nolan who had the children superbly prepared and 
to the parents who organised the cuppa after.  



 

School garden 
Our school garden continues to grow and develop.  All the children 
have played their part in this development whether it be weeding, 
planting, painting, cleaning  and watering.  The garden certainly adds a 
great deal to the school and even more so when the children are the 
main gardeners.  

Hurling 
Our Sciath na Scol  hurlers took their competition down to the last 
game.  We had won four and lost two and needed to beat Shanagarry 
to force a playoff.  On the day, however,  even though  we had the 
majority  of possession, we just couldn’t  get the scores and ended up 
going out.  Overall we performed very well and lost  nothing in defeat. 

Grass cutting 
Many thanks  to John Joe Kelleher for cutting the grass in the school field 
during the year. 

 
 
Football Blitz  
The West Muskerry Sciath na Scol Football Blitz took place recently in 
Annahala.   Tirelton, Dromleigh, Kilbarry and Inchigeelagh took part 
both in boys and girls football.  After a lapse of eleven years, Tirelton 

boys  won the 
competition 
defeating 
Kilbarry in the 
final.  The girls 
also performed 
very well but 
went out at the 
semi-final stage. 

Cork Sports 
The Cork City Primary School Sports took place on Wednesday 23rd 
June in Pairc Ui Chaoimh.  Over forty pupils participated and many 
brought 
home 
trophies, 
including 
the best 
overall 
trophy for 
the boys 
in their 
section.  
Well done 
to all! 


